
NOTICE 
 

Caledonia Charter Township will hold a public meeting for the purpose of receiving comments from 

interested persons for the proposed project plan included in the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund 

(DWSRF) Project Plan. 

The purpose of the DWSRF project is for improvements to the watermain within the Middletown 

neighborhood. 

Copies of the project plan for the DWSRF is available for review at the following location(s): Caledonia 

Charter Township Hall; 135 N State Road, Owosso, MI 48867. 

A public information meeting regarding the water system improvements will be held at 7:00 p.m. on 

May 15, 2023 at Caledonia Charter Township Hall; 135 N State Road, Owosso, MI 48867. This meeting will 

be a public informational meeting where information on the proposed project will be presented, and the 

township will take any public comments or concerns. Any comments regarding this application can be 

submitted in writing to: 

Caledonia Charter Township Hall 
 135N. State Road  

 Owosso, MI 48867 
Attn: Mrs. Amy Holek, Township Supervisor 

 


